
Wed, February 4, 2010 

With God All Things Are Possible! 

As quickly as we can find supplies and as donations come in, our workers in Haiti are distributing food 

and putting up temporary shelters until we can begin the “re-build!” We are really pleased at the unity 

we are seeing in our villages as the people come together and co-operate with us and each other. 
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This week, workers are busy putting up shelters to use for church services. The women are busy caring 

for the needs of the children and also keeping hot food ready for the men and youth who are doing the 

building. These shelters will only be temporary to protect the people from the hot sun and rain, but it is 

important that when the aftershocks are completely finished, we will need to repair damaged buildings 

and reconstruct new ones that have been destroyed as quickly as possible so that the mission work can 

continue on for the people. (These temporary shelters will not be strong enough to withstand 

hurricanes.) How fast we can do everything that needs to be done will depend on the donations that are 

available for us to work with. Even during the rebuilding stages we will have to continue to assist 

many people with food and medical help. 

The task in front of us looks absolutely overwhelming and at times “impossible” but we stand in Faith 

believing that........”With God, all things are possible!” Again, I want to mention we couldn’t do this 

without your help and we sincerely appreciate all who have given already!!  

With a very thankful heart,  

Joy Jones 

Executive Program Coordinator 


